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Executive Summary of Voice over IP softswitch project.

Project Aim

The aim of this project is to design and implement a functioning voice over IP ‘softswitch’
implementing IP Centrex capability. Between the time of the original project proposal and my
hiring this project has progressed almost to the end of phase one. 

This project will form part of edNet’s main business in the future, further to this if provides
opportunity for working with the knowledge base partner in several areas of leading edge
research.
 

Activity since Previous Meeting

None. This is the first LMC meeting.

Achievements to Date

I have spent time studying the area of Voice over IP and in particular the VOCAL open
source system. Over the past four weeks we have successfully designed, tested and
integrated a more fully featured database system into the Vocal code this will allow us to
progress to the future phases of the project. We have also modified the VOCAL code to
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enable IP Centrex capabilities. These changes are undergoing final integration testing.

I have also spent time reading more high level material regarding internet telephony and the
protocols involved with a view to choosing a suitable subject to research further.

This puts edNET on track to deliver Voice over IP telephony according to their original
timescales.

 
 

Proposals for future action

The project has progressed significantly since the initial proposal. Therefore we will be
progressing directly to the later parts of the proposal. 
The next steps will be to finalise the work required for the future phases of the project and to
amend the current proposal and Gantt chart if required.

The new estimates for costs, requirements and benefits of the proposed actions are
currently being calculated, this will be done as a priority. 
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